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From: OAKES, GLYNDA
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 11:54 AM
To: IDEM OLQ Solid Waste Permits Submittals
Cc: JEAN, RUTH
Subject: RE: Worthington Landfill 2024 C/PC Update (FP28-02)

Thank you for your submittal we’ll be in contact if additional information is needed 

Glynda Oakes 
IDEM, OLQ, Hazardous Waste Permit 
100 N. Senate Ave, Rm 1101, Indianapolis, IN 46204 
(317) 233-1052    goakes@idem.in.gov

 |    |    |    |  | www.idem.IN.gov 

From: IDEM OLQ Solid Waste Permits Submittals <SolidWasteSubmittals@idem.in.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 3:16 PM 
To: OAKES, GLYNDA <GOAKES@idem.IN.gov> 
Subject: FW: Worthington Landfill 2024 C/PC Update (FP28-02) 

Indiana Department of  
Environmental Management 
 

Cornelia SteƩler 
AdministraƟve Assistant 
OLQ Solid Waste Permits SecƟon 
• (317) 233-1814   •  csteƩle@idem.in.gov

ProtecƟng Hoosiers and Our 
Environment 

 |  |  |  |  |   www.idem.IN.gov 
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From: Muller, Nathan <NMuller@republicservices.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:54 PM 
To: IDEM OLQ Solid Waste Permits Submittals <SolidWasteSubmittals@idem.in.gov> 
Cc: Dave Jobe (dsjobe@hotmail.com) <dsjobe@hotmail.com>; Timothy Bannister <tbannister@sescogroup.com> 
Subject: Worthington Landfill 2024 C/PC Update (FP28-02) 
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Good AŌernoon, 
 
Please find the aƩached digital copy of Worthington Landfill’s C/PC and CA obligaƟons.  Hard copies with original bonds 
are being sent via FedEx. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan C. Muller, CHMM  
Environmental Manager 
 
832 Langsdale Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46202 
e  nmuller@republicservices.com 
o  317.917.7337 
c  317.752.8699 
w  RepublicServices.com 
 

 
 
 












